
A note from Mrs Allan 

We started the week on a high, with our Sports 
Day. It was wonderful to see the children en-
joying themselves and to see so many families 
join us to cheer the children on! Thank you to 

Miss Doughty for organising the day. 

Our weekly transition sessions have been going 
well and the children seem to be enjoying get-
ting to know their new adults and getting to 

know their new classrooms. 

Today is Mrs Smith’s last day before she starts 
her Maternity Leave on Monday. I am sure that 
everyone will join me in wishing her well and 

we look forward to seeing her soon. 

Have a great weekend! 

We are a NUT FREE school! 
Please avoid sending your child into 

school with snacks that contain 
nuts. 

Please check items such as cereal 
bars as these are likely to contain 

nuts. 

Sports Day 

Well done to everyone that participated in 

Sports Day on Monday. The children had been 

practising in their PE lessons and really got 

stuck in on the day. 

A big thank you to our PTA for running the 

drinks stand to keep the children hydrated and 

to our governor H for helping run the activities.  

Another thank you to all the parents, grand 

parents and carers that showed up to support 

their little athletes.  It was lovely to see the 

playground full of happy faces cheering the 

children on. 

Friday 5th July 2024 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

Attendance 
The whole school attendance for last week was: 

92%. 
Year 3 has the highest attendance with 97.2%. 

Well done Year 3! 

Rugby Library and Information 
Centre are opening up 
their Café jut in time for 

summer. The centre 
hosts lots of wonderful 
clubs like Chess Mates, 

Book Magic, Duplo Time, 
IT Help and so much 

more. There is something for all ages 
and they are all FREE! 



WHAT’S ON? 

 

All tickets can be booked through Eventbrite.co.uk 

Lots more fun clubs and activities available throughout the summer. 






